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September 17, 2008 
 
 
Mr. Jordan Riak 
Executive Director 
Parents and Teachers Against Violence in Education (PTAVE) 
P.O. Box 1033 
Alamo, CA 94507-7033 US 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Greetings of Peace! 
 
I have already received the revised copies of the “Plain Talk” booklets that you have 
sent. I am so grateful for this opportunity that you have favored my most humble 
request. I have presented the booklets to our Principal and she was very much 
interested in acquiring the copies of “Plain Talk”. It was also discussed in our meeting 
that the parents of our students should also be given copies of the booklets. The 
booklets will be distributed in one of our organized “Parenting Seminars” which is 
scheduled in a couple of months. In connection with this, I am requesting you to send us 
one thousand five hundred (1,500) copies of the booklet. I am expecting a very positive 
turn out after the parents would have the chance to read the booklet. It is also one of my 
plans that we are going to start an organization just like yours here in our locality, which 
would eventually be a national organization here in the Philippines given your most 
highly respected consent.  
 
I am hoping for a very favorable response from you and your other colleagues on this 
matter. Thank you and more power in whatever undertakings that you will have in the 
future. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ramon M. Fernandez III 
Guidance Counselor 
St. Alphonsus Catholic School 
Grade School Department 


